Mr Samuel McCain
Los Angeles

Police Captain

Los Angeles Police Dept

Phone: 15120948136

30th January, 2010

Dear Mrs Johnson,

On behalf of the LAPD I wish to convey my profound sympathy on the death of your son, Sgt Douglas Johnson on 28th January, 2010 in a shoot-out with druggies on Highway-17.

I knew him personally as an upright and honest Police Officer with the highest integrity for law enforcement. Please accept our heartfelt condolences in your hour of grief.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

Samuel McCain

To:

Mrs Susannah Johnson

# 2432, San Jose

California-4352

